MERIDIAN PRIMARY SCHOOL

20 Pasir Ris Street 71

Singapore 518798

Tel: 6583 2125 Fax: 6583 4993

Email: meridian_ps@moe.edu.sg

Website: http://www.meridianpri.moe.edu.sq/

Our Ref: MPS/LM/2023/024

17 February 2023

Dear Parent/Guardian,

STEM workshop by Glyph in collaboration with Rolls Royce STEM Kit
for Selected Students

Your child, from ____ has been identified by the school
to participate in this STEM workshop organised by Glyph, a social enterprise championing
holistic education, in collaboration with Rolls Royce STEM Kit. The workshop is Glyph
community outreach efforts to all schools. They have limited slots and we managed to secure a
slot for our children.The session will be held in Meridian Primary School during the March
holiday.

The children will explore the use of circuit systems and examine how electricity flows in such
systems. Through explorations, challenges they meet and ways they work towards solving
problems, the children will learn to search for answers in a safe environment.

Important information to note:

1 Day and Date: Friday, 17 March 2023
March Holiday

2. Time 10am — 12 pm

3. Assembly point Fish pond area

4. Dismissal Blue Gate

5. Attire PE attire

6. Things to bring Stationery and water bottle

We believe the workshop will enthuse your child in science and help your child to understand
how science is very much in play in our day to day activities.

Mrs Stefane Lee will be the teacher working with Glyph facilitators on that day. If you have any
queries, you may contact her vie email Her  email address is
tan_hugue_hwan_stefane@moe.edu.sg

Yours sincerely,

Principul
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STEM workshop by Glyph in collaboration with Rolls Royce STEM Kit
for Selected Students

1, parent of from would
like/ would not like my child to participate in this free workshop on the 17 March.

Contact no:

Form to be returned to Mrs Stefane Lee by 20 February 2023 ( Monday) in the hall during
morning assembly.
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